TKC: 
Extension of the time for General Meeting of shareholders 2015
On 21/04/2015, Tan Ky construction and real estate trading corporation announced extension of the time for general meeting of shareholders 2015 as follows:

Currently, as at 09/03/2015, the Company has just completed the auditing work for the FS 2014.  The Company needs time to record the list of shareholders, prepare the contents of the Meeting as well as send the invitation to shareholders before the Meeting date. Therefore, the Company cannot organize annual general meeting of shareholders within 04 months after the end of the previous fiscal years.

Therefore, the Company asks for the permission to extend the time for general meeting of shareholders (latest on 30/06/2015)

